From: Rosemary Blemings

To: DGR Inbox
Subject: Dictating to environmental organisations
Date: Wednesday, 2 August 2017 4:49:06 PM

It is utterly abhorrent that organisations whose members advocate for better protection of ecosystems are likely

to be told they must “plant trees” in order to qualify for Deductibility status.
This proposal shows that politicians and the now-politicised public service have no idea how land is managed

and what stewardship means.
It shows that politicians are directed by the very corporations that want to continue to destroy Australia through

their extractive industries.
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